
 

 

13 Legends Drive 
Hooksett, NH 03106 
 

Ian James Farley 

Arborist 

 

Dear Municipal Official, 
 
I’m writing to inform you that a portion of an Eversource electrical circuit in the City/Town of 
Durham has been selected for our Enhanced Tree Trimming (ETT) program. ETT is a reliability-based 
tree trimming and removal program focusing on protecting the main power source (or “backbone”) of 
each of our electric circuits in New Hampshire. The leading causes of power outages in New 
Hampshire are tree related and this enhanced clearance zone around our electrical facilities helps our 
system to better withstand large storm events and reduce the possibility of tree-related outages. 
 
In the following weeks, Asplundh Tree Experts will be reaching out to meet with property owners 
who live along the proposed route and to discuss our tree trimming and removal plans.  Attached to 
this letter is a map showing the route for our Enhanced Tree Trimming initiative in Durham. The 
following roads will be affected: 
 

• Packers Falls Rd 
• Worthen Rd 

 
Any property owned by the City/Town of Durham will be individually permissioned with the 
appropriate town official through our permission process.  
 
Eversource is committed to making an investment in your community to improve your electrical 
reliability.  Please feel free to contact me at any time if you have any questions or concerns regarding 
our proposed work. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ian James Farley   ____________________________________ 
Eversource Arborist  
603-634-2586 
Ian.Farley@eversource.com  
 
 
“Safety First and Always.” 
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